

8th APRIL 2018

Welcome to Worship

It is great to welcome you to worship today as we start our Self Denial series. It is always a time of challenge and encouragement to watch the videos of how God is using The Salvation Army in countries with so much less then our own. It is especially encouraging when you realise that the gift we give through our Self Denial offering is helping to make these things happen. Last year the giving from Australia provided for the following development projects:

- Program for the Support of Schools in Haiti
- Young Women Skill Development in India
- Community Empowerment Program in India
- Child Protection Seminars at Children's Homes in Indonesia
- Integrated Schools and Communities Water, Sanitation and Hygiene Project in Kenya
- Sustainable WASH and Food Security program in Malawi
- Capacity Building Program for Communities to mitigate the effects of HIV/AIDS in Swaziland

As well as the following Mission support projects:

- Divisional Evangelism Training and Bible Camp in South Africa
- Corps building repairs to fix safety risks in Lecava, Latvia
- New building for the outpost in Jelgava, Latvia
- Solar power plant to power the Territorial Headquarters in New Delhi, India

Over the next few weeks we will gain insights into other ways we can make a difference in our world. A special offering will be taken on Sunday May 6th. Please pray and prepare for this opportunity.

GREETINGS FROM OUR NATIONAL COMMANDERS

The Salvation Army is an international movement called to live, love and fight alongside others in our local contexts, but also to help meet human need through the love of Jesus in the wider world.

Throughout the international Army, we celebrate a rich diversity of culture that makes our ministry a uniquely vibrant and passionate expression of the Gospel. History also shows that when we honour God's call to service and sacrifice we find much favour and rejoicing. As we unite as 'one' here in Australia to have greater impact for the Kingdom, we also rise up as 'one' Army throughout our world, to enable communities in the developing world achieve fullness of life.

In 2018, we pray for justice, equality, young people and families throughout our international movement. We also ask you to prayerfully consider giving sacrificially, knowing that your gift in this year's Self Denial Appeal will make our Army stronger and create positive change in communities as we rise up as one.

God bless you each one.

For Your Comfort - A parents room is on the left of the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one level. A lift is available for those not good on stairs, and access is through the main worship hall.

PROMOTION TO GLORY

Lt Colonel Stanley Everitt was

Promoted to Glory on Thursday, 29th March 2018, aged 88. Lt Colonel Stan Everitt was Commissioned in 1959, part of the Courageous session and went on to serve in various corps throughout NSW & Queensland, then as Divisional Commander in the Newcastle & Central NSW division before retiring in 1995.

We thank God for the life and faithful service of Lt Colonel Stan Everitt and pray for his family during these days as they celebrate his life and grieve over the loss of a loving father & grandfather.

The Thanksgiving Service for Lt. Col. Stan Everitt will be held on Friday 13 April 2018 and will commence at 11:00am at The Salvation Army Redcliffe Corps.

BABY NEWS

Anthony and Megan Hodge

welcomed a baby boy into their family. Hugh Douglas was born on Thursday 22nd March a little brother for Ella. Congratulations to Grandparents Gordon and Barbara Knowles.

Kerrod and Jacinta Wemyss

welcomed their first child Oliver James on Tuesday 3 April. Congratulations to grandparents Judith and Stephen, and great grandparents Lt Cols Don and Bernice Woodland

Damien and Marie-Claire Trebilco welcomed two beautiful girls into their family on Tuesday 3rd April. Johanna is very tiny, Catalina is pictured here. Lewis & Eleanor are proud big brother & sister. Your prayers for the girls are appreciated.

COMING EVENTS

- Apr 14 Kids Connection 'Invite a Friend Day'
- Apr 15 2 pm Senior Corps Leaders Meeting
- Apr 21 2pm BCT Seniors Afternoon Tea
- Apr 25 ANZAC DAY
- Apr 27-29 Youth Councils at Riverview
- Apr 29 Corps Family Lunch

Prayer

Would you like prayer?
Are things happening in your life or with those you care about? Would you like others to pray? Write the details down on the *Prayer Card* and return to the Corps Officers or hand in as you leave. Prayer cards available in the pew or the foyer.

Tonight

All are welcome to enjoy church with a difference at 5:30 pm at God's Sports Arena. It's always a time of encouragement and inspiration!

Let's go bowling!

Kids Connection Invite a Friend Da

Date: Saturday 14th April

Time: 10:00am

Place: Kingpin Chermside Shopping

Centre

Gympie Rd Chermside ost: \$10 (1 game + shoe hire)

RSVP: Elizabeth Brown





Brisbane City Temple Corps
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke
P: 3221 3461 GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001
bctsalvos@gmail.com *Find us on Facebook*www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple

Brisbane City Parking
Queens Plaza \$5.00
[bring ticket to BCT for validation]
Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs

King George SquareEntries Roma & Adelaide St Hgt 1.93mtrs



In the EVENT of a FIRE proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT ASSEMBLE across the road from BCT in the forecourt of 180 Ann St / Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park / Do Not use the Lift.